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Today, different accusations were made against my country with regard to the situation in 

Ukraine. Of course, we reject these lying allegations. Although, it is important that the 

masks come down. And the same it is true for the Doha Program of Action. The masks of 

donors come down, and least developed countries should not expect any serious 

assistance. 

 

Now, in a more specific manner with regard to the document issues which are 

problematic for us we would like to inform you about the following. 

We cannot agree that the common action and cooperation in the interests of the LDCs 

should be based on the "concept of human security", which is not supported by all 

countries. 

 

We are convinced that 


